
                                                                                                              
 
 

ITU and WORLD STATISTICS DAY 
 
 
The International Telecommunication Union (ITU) actively participates in World 
Statistics Day celebrations in Geneva: 
 

 ITU is one of the key partners in “Measuring a globalized world: the Geneva 
contribution”. This event, which is organized jointly by eight Geneva-based 
international organizations and coordinated by UNCTAD, will take place on 20 
October 2010.  

 
 On the occasion of World Statistics Day, ITU will release “The World in 2010: 

ICT Facts and Figures”, which features the latest ICT statistics and highlights the 
impressive growth in the telecommunication and ICT market. The new data will 
be presented to the press on October 19th, 2010.   

 
More info on http://www.itu.int/ITU-D/ict/events/WSD2010/index.htm 
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